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Local Agency Formation Commission 
105 East Anapamu Street 
Santa Barbara CA  93101 
 

Municipal Service Reviews  
 
Dear Members of the Commission: 
 
RECOMMENDATION  
 
It is recommended the Commission receive and file this report. 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
The staff is proceeding to prepare Municipal Service Reviews in accordance with the revised 
schedule presented to the Commission on November 4.  Please note:  

Lompoc Area – Draft Municipal Service Reviews were sent to all affected agencies in the 
Lompoc area on November 4.  We advised them the Commission will consider the MSRs in 
three months, on February 3, 2005.   

We also noted the schedules allots 60 days for local agencies to review and comment on the draft 
report so we can make changes or modifications as needed prior to the February 3 hearing. 

Santa Maria area – The staff has received information from each affected agency and is in the 
process of preparing draft Municipal Service Reviews.  We plan to have them ready to distribute 
by the second week of December. 

Santa Barbara/Goleta Valley area – The “kick off” meeting with local agencies in this area is 
scheduled for Friday, December 17.  At that which time we will distribute the Request for 
Information and respond to questions any agencies may have regarding the MSR/SOI process. 
 
If you have questions about the MSR program please contact the LAFCO office. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
BOB BRAITMAN 
Executive Officer 
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